Dear Patterson Pride Families:

There’s a birthday coming up at your house! Your child is invited to celebrate with classmates at the
Patterson Birthday Book Club. Participating students will meet in the Library for treats and fanfare.
See the website for the quarterly party dates

We invite you to commemorate your child’s birthday by donating a book to the Patterson Library. If
you choose to have your child participate in the celebration, please return the form below. There’s no
muss, no fuss for you beyond sending in a check for $20 (made out to Patterson Elementary).

Here’s what you need to know:
1) Student donates $20 to allow the library to purchase a new library-bound book from one of our approved vendors
2) Student participates in birthday celebration
3) Student selects from a group of pre-purchased books to donate to the library
4) Student placard is placed inside book recognizing donation
5) Student is first to check out newly donated book
6) Donated book becomes part of Patterson Library

Many thanks for your participation.

Michelle Hufford Jennifer Dahl Sarah Stephens
Media Specialist Library Support Principal
480-224-3621 480-224-3621 480-224-3600
o<~ Return this form to Ms. Hufford or Mrs. Dahl --------- <
Student: Date of Birth:
Teacher: Grade:
Book donation attached. Amount: $ (S20 minimum) make checks to Patterson Elementary

** Do you want a different name on the bookplate?
If so, write the name here: **

Parent Name:

Email: Phone:

(Office use only)

Check # Amount

=



